
The Canadian family celebrated 40 years of service in Canada and this was 
marked by a huge three-day celebration at the Toronto Centre.  We had the 
fortune of having Sister Mohini and Bro. Eric of Montreal grace this celebration 
and Brahmins flew in from all the Centres in Canada to join in the celebration.  
Brother Arvind and Sister Savi were instrumental in working with Bro. Eric and 
the the team in Toronto to host these celebrations.  Sister Chandru of San 
Francisco and Sister Denise, who served in Canada at the start of service joined 
in through a conference call and shared their blessings.

Each day of the celebration was special and unique and it was a wonderful 
experience taking a walk down memory lane.  Special moments in service 
throughout the years were captured in a slide show and we could not thank Baba 
enough for having given us such a great fortune.  Sister Mohini was the first 
Brahmin to set foot on Canadian soil 40 years ago when she was hosted in 
Halifax and today she continues to sustain us and oversee the service being 
carried out.

The public program was also a huge success bringing together VIPs and IPs 
who have known the Brahma Kumaris from the very early years of service.  Most 
of them are now our well wishers and they acknowledged the contribution that 
the Brahma Kumaris have made to the society.  The Prime Minister of Canada, 
The Rt. Hon. Mr. Stephen Harper, was also made aware of this celebration in a 
personal meeting and he sent a message for this occasion.  The program was 
presided over by Consul General of India, Hon.Mr. Akhilesh Mishra, Senator Asha Seth,  
Kirsty Duncan, MP – Etobicoke North, Dipika Damerla MPP – Mississauga East –
Cooksville.  A message was also sent by  Judy Sgro, MP for York West.
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